
 

  

  

  

  

"RALLY FOR RESPECT" 

5:30 PM ON MONDAY, APRIL 28, 2014--OUTSIDE THE SCHOOL BOARD 
MEETING 

Dear CCAFT Member, 

This is an opportunity for you to stand tall for the teaching profession. Those with a 

continuing contract and possessing free speech must stand up for those being silenced 
by the school board. We will continue fighting for a dignified contract and the respect 

and understanding a strong contract offers. 

Our new teachers deserve due process. They deserve better than being non-renewed 

for personal and political reasons. The majority 4-3 vote is unacceptable, and we will 
work to change this decision.  

Please attend our "Rally for Respect" next Monday at 5:30 PM. We will meet outside 

the board room with members, friends and community supporters who understand 
that all employees deserve respectful policies and treatment. 

RALLY FOR RESPECT: 

*SCHOOL BOARD MEETINGS AT A TIME EMPLOYEES CAN ACTUALLY ATTEND 

*A TEACHING CONTRACT THAT OFFERS REAL DUE PROCESS 

*A CONSULTATION PROCESS THAT DOES NOT SEPARATE EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR 

PROFESSIONAL ORGANIZATIONS 

*REAL ELECTED CONSULTATIONS 

http://email.aftsmtp.org/wf/click?upn=2K0XjdDSHUckm0iDh1CuoJlSl8HV-2BiwVL5hl2OhW-2FRyjoDr2W0E-2Fee9CXYS3StIyIwpllF7YVvCVms6twluvUbYmVSpkP7unqPSewFGYHp4Dl4uRQ3J6RvvRzcshaBbO-2FL7IC-2Fkws6jiq7DLmYXoZQ-3D-3D_ApV6Sjz0-2BBLpwEFoXbb84HnW-2FH9wu5NO5ib7ZGKbA4UvRQ2jhYPFtM-2B2EYfjakk8ztRgXaptXzVZzOrmYSyOo7-2F9hCZDN0RSf-2BPOc7WHWKAKrMwjwEBD6d8Ci7jACseSxgn4PFe0SaYIz-2FqGRb2AR9QuEZvm0hkJSthd-2BQl5OagsKDjDBCTebBmnA0JbfEEinlr4ycZLrhPYNWUaStsCkvQ9m-2Fqnp6hb4wTDKlb7NCt-2FA7GKj4EReV3aOEaoheIB2FgQKDxBPiSMtMSmDb5-2Bdg-3D-3D
http://email.aftsmtp.org/wf/click?upn=MDC1ojbF62yu7Tzc1Jn6C6R6igc8Qvw8uKczLo6oqAyXjyqP6-2Fy1t5sUT5rM1UGC_ApV6Sjz0-2BBLpwEFoXbb84HnW-2FH9wu5NO5ib7ZGKbA4UvRQ2jhYPFtM-2B2EYfjakk8ztRgXaptXzVZzOrmYSyOo7-2F9hCZDN0RSf-2BPOc7WHWKAKrMwjwEBD6d8Ci7jACseSxgn4PFe0SaYIz-2FqGRb2AR24hwQy5DB47lqiEujQUUjICcx9FTlWtbyQhYzY8FPwFGdF1JNgODByJVCswqmxIzRhhsqZo9VJXQJpWPH3Sweb7nP-2FIqUO3BzQwzLhM122mXS-2Bswf53qkuiTKCTsdhx-2FQ-3D-3D


*RESPECT FOR OUR ELDERLY AND DISABLED EMPLOYEES 

*NO TEACHING TO THE TEST 

*EMPHASIZE THE FINE ARTS 

"ENOUGH IS ENOUGH!! 

I LOOK FORWARD TO STANDING WITH YOU TO DEFEND THE TEACHING PROFESSION 

AND TOGETHER WE WILL BRING THE CHANGE WE SEEK. 

In Unity, 

Ray McMurrey 

CCAFT President 

  
   


